
 
 

A message from the Senior Leadership Team 

28/4 6/5 KS 1 Forest School 

13/5 20/5 LKS2 Forest School 

4/6 10/6 EYFS Forest School 

16/6 24/6 8/7 Uks2 Forest School 

2025-26 Term dates 

Next Week... 

Class Attendance 

Hazel 90.4 %  

Maple 90.83 % 

Willow 96.53 % 

Beech 98.93 % 

Pine 94.29 % 

Rowan 98.33 % 

Cedar 96.3 % 

Elm  94.07 % 

Oak  94.81 % 

This Week’s 

winner is: 

 Elm  

 

Monday   Maple PE Kit  

Y5 PE Kit  

Sports students in –Your 

child knows if its them!  

 

Tuesday Forest School KS1 

Cedar/Elm/Oak PE kits  

 

Wednesday  

Thursday Swimming kits as normal. 

Wear red white and blue-

if PE day still wear this as 

we will adapt lessons to 

allow for no PE kits. 

 

Friday EYFS PE Kit  

 



House Points 
 

 

 

 Week  Total 

Fox 230 3278 

Squirrel  63 3764 

Hedge-

hog 

81 2445 

Badger 88 3261 

S.S - Nadine 

Maple– Hattie 

  Hazel –  Mossavir 

Willow– Scarlett 

Pine -  Scarlett 

Rowan – Phoebe 

Beech –  Layla 

Elm–Alle 

Oak–  Lincon 

Cedar – Adam 

S.S — Reuben 

Maple – Lexie 

Hazel - Lucas 

Willow– Cayde 

Pine - Esme 

Rowan– Rosalie 

Beech – Jake 

Elm – Maci 

Oak— Jacob 

Cedar –Kian 

S.S— Kora 

Maple–  Matilda 

Hazel – Alivia 

Willow– Gracie-Mae 

Pine– Mia 

Rowan– Billy-Jo 

Beech – Harry 

Elm–Maci 

Oak– Jacob 

Cedar– Kian 

Lunchtime stars 

Rec-Coby 

KS1 – Kirston 

LKS2– Oscar 

UKS2— MJ 

Simpson 

S.S—  Keanu 

Maple –  Ralph 

Hazel – Marshall 

Willow— Boris 

Pine  - Winter 

Rowan Eris 

Beech –  Kai 

Elm - Izabella 

Oak—  Evie 

Cedar— Eleanor 

 Week  Total 

Fox 105 4930 

Squirrel  130 4819 

Hedge-

hog 

168 4318 

Badger 135 4763 









  

 



 

Please pop into the community hub. It is there 

for you. There is free breakfast available                   

Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday. There is also 

the regular food table out on the playground on  

Friday. Check out the timetable as you go past 

or pop in to the office. There is everything from 

toddler groups to crochet club!  



Thursday 15th May is School Census Day. 

Our Kitchen Team are preparing a very exciting menu!  

Our funding for the next year is directly affected by the 

number of children who have a school lunch on Census 

Day so please do encourage your child to join in!  










